
‭Sunday, July 28 Announcements‬

‭The Newman Center is hosting a new‬
‭event to kick off the academic year‬
‭called‬‭Grill and Chill‬‭Sunday, August‬
‭25 after the 11am Mass.‬‭Grill and Chill‬
‭will include a free bbq lunch, outdoor‬
‭and indoor activities, and showcase all‬
‭Newman has to offer. Student leaders‬
‭will host activities and we would like‬
‭volunteers from this community to help‬
‭grill and serve food. If you are‬
‭interested in volunteering or would like‬
‭more details please contact Director of‬
‭Outreach and Education Christine‬
‭Wissink by phone‬
‭(319-337-3106 ext 103) or email‬
‭(christine@newman-ic.org).‬


